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The first day of our Academic Olympiad was a joyous celebration 
of talent, creativity, and hard work, as we proudly recognized the 
outstanding achievements of our young learners in the Literary 
Competitions and Spelling Bees. This special event, dedicated to 
awarding winners across the three primary grade levels—Grades 
1, 2, and 3—was held online via Zoom. Though conducted 
virtually, the program stood out as a truly memorable and 
meaningful experience for all. 

The event commenced with an inspiring welcome address from 
our Vice Principal, Dr. Cleo, whose heartfelt words of 
encouragement resonated with every student, teacher, and 
parent in attendance. Her powerful message set the tone for the 
day, igniting excitement and pride among the audience and 



reminding everyone of the importance of recognizing and 
celebrating the achievements of our young learners. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The decision to host the program online reflected our commitment 
to ensuring a seamless and efficient event while minimizing any 
disruption to regular classes. The virtual platform provided a 
vibrant space where students came together to celebrate their 
peers' successes. Applause, cheers, and smiles filled the digital 
stage as classmates and friends were celebrated for their 
exceptional accomplishments, creating a heartfelt atmosphere 
that bridged the physical distance. 

This remarkable event was made possible under the thoughtful 
guidance and steadfast leadership of Dr. Cleo. Her dedication, 
along with the collective efforts of the entire Primary teaching 
team, ensured the smooth execution of the program and its 
lasting impact on all participants. Together, they transformed a 
simple online gathering into an inspiring celebration of learning 
and excellence. 

The Academic Olympiad's first day served as a testament to the 
unwavering spirit of our school community—a day to celebrate 
talent, foster camaraderie, and inspire young minds. It was a 
moment of pride and joy, showcasing the boundless potential of 
our students and leaving a lasting impression on everyone who 
attended. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The photos attached offer glimpses into this unforgettable day, 
capturing the beaming faces of students as they proudly received 
their awards and the energy that radiated through the Zoom 
gathering. These images stand as a visual testament to the unity 
and enthusiasm of our school community, making the day even 
more special for all who participated. 

As we conclude this remarkable event, we extend our warmest 
congratulations to all the winners and participants. We also 
express our heartfelt thanks to everyone who contributed to the 
success of this program. May this event continue to inspire our 
young learners to dream big, strive for excellence, and embrace 
the joy of learning for years to come. 

Below is a summary of the winners who have demonstrated 
exceptional talent and dedication: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Their remarkable accomplishments reflect the spirit of 
perseverance and passion for knowledge that our school nurtures. 
Once again, congratulations to all our winners—may your success 
continue to fuel your love for learning and inspire others to follow 
in your footsteps. 

A special shout-out to the incredible Primary Department for their 
unwavering support, dedication, and passion in nurturing our 
young learners—your commitment truly makes a difference! 

 
 


